
Township of South Stormont 
P.O. Box 84, 2 Mille Roches Road   
Long Sault ON K0C 1P0 
Tel:  613-534-8889 
Fax:  613-534-2280 
Email:  info@southstormont.ca  

 

The Corporation of the Township of South Stormont 

Request for Quotation RFQ No. 24-2021 for 

a Fuel Management System   

Submissions for a Fuel Management System will be received electronically at 

bids@southstormont.ca until: 
 

11:00 AM, local time, on Friday, November 12, 2021 

 
The Township is seeking a Fuel Management System that will provide improved 
monitoring and management: 

• Detect possible theft 

• Detect possible fuel leaks 

• Ensure correct fuel is being used in each vehicle 

• Improve forecasting and budgeting for vehicles to better assess the average 
cost of operation 

• Inventory tracking 

• Consumption by vehicle and user 

 
The contract documents may be obtained digitally by contacting the Director of 

Corporate Services/Clerk, at the contact information noted below. 

 
Quotations are subject to a formal contract being prepared and executed. The 

Township of South Stormont, at its own discretion, reserves the right to accept or 

reject any compliant or non- compliant quotations and advises that the lowest or 

any quotations will not necessarily be accepted. 

 
Questions will be received until end of day November 5, 2021 and shall be sent in 

writing to the Director of Corporate Services/Clerk. The Township reserves the right 

to distribute any and all questions (anonymously) and answers pertaining to this RFQ 

by addenda. The deadline to issue an addendum is November 9, 2021.  

 

Director of Corporate Services/Clerk 

Loriann Harbers 

613-534-8889 Ext. 201 

loriann@southstormont.ca 

mailto:bids@southstormont.ca

